
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Mrs Majcher 

The end of the year is upon us.  And what a year it has been.  We’ve 

had a few bumps along the way but each one has been delicately 

smoothed out.  The summer holiday is upon us and improvements to 

the school will continue.  Thank you for all your support, our success is 

due to how well we are working together for the children. 

SATs Results  

We are absolutely thrilled with our SATs results this year.  Year 6 have 

done us proud.  This will enable our children to be ready for their 

secondary education.  Well done to all the Year 6 staff for all their 

efforts over the year. It’s an amazing way to end the year! 

 

A New Library 

Our new library will be finished over the summer holidays.  The 

children will have a brilliant range of books to read. My thanks goes to 

you all for all your support towards the cost of the library. 

Car Park  

Over the summer the car park will be retarmaced and the path leading 

to the school will be marked as a footpath.  The area in front of the 

field will be cross hatched.  This will indicate that it is strictly a no 

parking or no driving zone.   

Voluntary Contributions 

Thank you for all your contributions over the year. The total collected 

was £1499.  This money was used to buy new chairs, tables and trays 

for the children.  If you wish to contribute we will send details of how 

to get involved in September. 

Jars, jars, jars! 

Thank you for the jars sent in already.  I will set us a challenge: to 

collect 1000 jars for next Cherrylicious day, that’s only about 5 jars per 

family.  So keep them coming! 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

 

Helmets Please 

We have a number of children who cycle to school and do 

not wear a helmet.  From September all cyclists must wear 

a helmet if cycling to school.  Thank you for your support in 

this matter. 

Trailblazers 

We have been very lucky to have been selected as a 

Trailblazer School.  This means we are able to offer support 

and strategies to parents/carers of children who suffer 

from low mood, anxiety or exhibit challenging behaviour at 

home.  If you would like any further information please 

contact Mrs Gonzalez. 

 Pond Clearing 

We have recently had a helping hand from some 

volunteers who have started to clear the pond area.  We 

do need extra pairs of hands to dig out the bramble weeds 

if you have some spare time over the holiday period.  

Please email the school if you can help. 

CJS Wish List 

Following from feedback from the Parent Forum meeting, I 

will be including a wish list whenever relevant on my 

newsletters.  If you can help let me know. 

In the meantime for those keen needle workers out there:  

cherry bunting would be great. If you are interested in a 

summer project please come and see me. 

Parent Consultations 

Dates for your diary for the Parent Consultations, these will 

be Tuesday 15
th

 October 4.00 pm to 7.30 pm and 

Wednesday 16
th

 October 3.30 pm to 5.30 pm. 

 

We bid a fond farewell to our Year 6’s, continue to do 

well, we will miss you. 

So enjoy your summer, may the sun continue to 

shine, and remember: 

 Read 

 Practise times tables 

 Water the tomato and pumpkin (and take 

photos) 

 Save your jars 

See you all on Wednesday 4th September at 8.40am. 

Mrs Majcher and Team 
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